
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chd  

Notice For Class-Ukg 

Visit to Children Traffic Park 

 

Dear Parents,          Dated: 18.12.2024 

This is to inform you that visit to Children Traffic Park is being organized for 

the students of Class-Ukg on Friday, 20.12.2024 during school hours. Children 

are required to carry only tiffin-box and water bottle in a small bag (labelled 

with their names). Parents are requested to send their ward in school uniform. 

Class Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 


